
Free and Reduced Meals Program 

Your child may be eligible for the Free and Reduced Meals Program.  The program provides breakfast and lunch for a 

reduced price or for free, based on your income.  The program is confidential.  Children eligible for the program receive a 

meal card that is the same meal card full-paying students receive.  There is no difference. 

The chart below shows the Income Eligibility Guidelines used to determine if a child is eligible for free or reduced 

breakfast and lunch at school.  If your annual income is at or below the amount in the second column for the number of 

people in your household listed in the first column, your child may be eligible for REDUCED meals.  If your annual income is 

below the amount in the 7th column for the number of people in your household listed in the first column, your child may be 

eligible for FREE meals.

 

# of people in your house 
Annual income for Reduced meals Annual income for FREE meals 



To Apply for Free and Reduce Lunch,  

1.  Go to the Neshaminy Website at www.neshaminy.org and click on “School Lunches.” 

       
 

2. Scroll down to Free/Reduced Meals, click on “HERE.” 

       
 

http://www.neshaminy.org/


3. Read the “Helpful Hints” and then click on www.PASCHOOLMEALS.com and begin the online application.  If you have any 

difficulty or if you do not have internet access, you can apply online at your local library or see your school nurse who will assist 

you.   

 

You can also call the District at 215-809-6542 for help (Suzanne Pritz, (spritz@neshaminy.k12.pa.us)   . 

 

 

http://www.paschoolmeals.com/
mailto:spritz@neshaminy.k12.pa.us

